
 
April 29, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol      H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Town Center Community Improvement District for the Big 

Shanty Road widening project in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Town Center Community Improvement District 

located at 1701 Barrett Lakes Blvd #200, Kennesaw, GA 30144.  

The funding would be used for widening to accommodate traffic impacts and to complete the 

Big Shanty Corridor. In addition, it will prevent traffic from being continually pushed to the 

adjacent arterial roads, improve access for freight and logistics facilities, and provide enhanced 

access to the I-75 Managed Lanes.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 
       
 
  
 
 

Barry Loudermilk        
Member of Congress     


